
 
 
Wednesday October 8th, 2025 

 
 
Public Notice 
 
Please be advised that the stop sign on Purdy Road (heading east) at the 
Little Lake Road intersection has been removed. This intersection is now 
a two-way stop with stop signs located on Little Lake Road (northbound 
and southbound) and on Little Lake/Purdy Road (westbound). 
 
Please use caution and observe the updated traffic signage. 
 
See map for details. 
 

 
 
 

Inquiries or questions? Please contact roads@cramahe.ca or 905-355-2821 x 126 
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